
Dear students, 
 
I am writing you to inform you that we have some undergraduate research opportunities in our 
group at Caltech in Mechanical and Civil Engineering Department. I am hoping that you can help 
me advertise these opportunities at Occidental College to those interested in mechanics, 
physics, applied math and computer science. This is a great avenue for those interested in 
pursuing graduate school to build up their resume/research experiences. Here is a link for more 
information. Interested students can contact me directly (monfared@caltech.edu) by Feb. 7th if 
they have questions/need more information. 
 
Best, 
Siavash 
 

https://cosymo.sites.caltech.edu/opportunities
mailto:monfared@caltech.edu

